AVON PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION

Commissioners: Barbara Littlefield, Chairwoman

Carl Fischer, Vice - Chairman SEP 20 PM 1: 23

Mike Lawler, Stephen McCarthy, Dan Hart

AUGUST 2, 2016

Avon Park and Recreation met at 7:00 with members Barbara Littlefield, Carl Fischer, Mike Lawler and Stephen McCarthy attending.

Minutes from the July 5th meeting were reviewed and accepted with a correction.

SUMMER PROGRAM

The Commissioners discussed the problem that occurred when it was necessary for Jennifer Goode to put in over time. It was noted that she is short one councilor due to Matthew Keenan not responding to Shanna Faro's telephone calls to setup his physical. The Commission approved Jennifer's request to rental a Spin Art machine for the SP Carnival Week.

Jennifer will be invited to our next meeting on August 9th to discuss how the SP is going thus far.

TEEN PROGRAM

If Jennifer is going to run our teen program this Fall/Winter she will need to reapply for the position. The job will have to be posted soon. We may not be able to hold a teen dance at DeMarco Park as we planned. There is no restroom available there. The dance may be moved to the town hall parking lot. Carl suggested that we should look into offering a Haunted Hayride in the Fall.

FIELDS/PLAYGROUNDS

Carl will email Bill Fitzgerald asking Bill to order mulch for the playgrounds and to take care of the overgrown brush on the W Main St side of the tennis court.

STOYAC

The Commission met with George Dolinsky and Aggie MacQuarrie to discuss the upcoming season and how to distribute their sign up flier. The program is limited to residents of Avon only. Carl will get the flier on the town website. George will get us a poster to display on Family Movie Night. Barbara has already submitted a permit request for STOYAC to use the high school gym on Saturdays from 9:00 to 3:30. George gave the Commissioners an overview of how the program works. George was asked to give a copy of their schedule to the high school AD and the custodian.

MISC

It was decided that the portable restrooms are no longer needed at the fields and can be removed. Barbara tagged items in the Civic Center that can be put out for bulk pickup. We will need to move any remaining items out of the room that is being carpeted.

Respectfully submitted,

Carol Geary, Secretary

Avon Park and Recreation Commission